
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chulavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                       619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Senior Pastor         roybrad2@juno.com                      619-216-4812 
                    cell        619-616-0657 
Jacqueline Lynch, Associate Pastor                 cell        909-327-1774 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

WELCOME   Alyssa Fitting and Christine Carter, bible workers, who have 
come to Chula Vista to help in evangelism.  Let’s get acquainted with them 
and keep up weekly with their work at http://chrisalyss.blogspot.com/.   
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT CALENDAR for 2012 is on the bulletin 
board in the lobby.  If you would like to provide the floral arrangement on 
Sabbath, please sign your name on the week of your choice and give the 
reason you are giving the flowers.   
 
PRAYER MEETING   continues January 11, 2012, with a study of chapter 20 
of Patriarchs and Prophets. 
 
AT REST   Former member, George Buben, passed to his rest Monday 
afternoon, January 2, 2012.  We extend our deepest sympathy to his wife, 
Esther, and look forward to the resurrection day.  His funeral service will be 
held here at the Chula Vista Church tomorrow, Jan. 8.  10:00 a.m.-12 noon – 
Viewing, 12 noon – to 1 p.m. Memorial Service followed by Military Honors,  
1 p.m. Lunch Reception in the Fellowship Hall.  (Private Burial)  Condolences 
may be sent to: Esther Buben, 101 S Clairemont Ave., National City CA 
91950. 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2011 
Weekly Budget           $  1,978  Received last week                $4,856 
Year to date Budget    102,865  Received year to date            99,877 

 

 

 
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
January 7, 2012 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

Let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 
 

Praising God Together              Song Leaders 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”            Organ 
     (Elders kneel) 
 
Invocation & Welcome                  Charles Kubrock 
Choral Invocation     “Glory Be to the Father”            Choir 
 
Scripture Reading  Matthew 2:10       Pastor Jacqueline Lynch 
 
Hymn of Praise       “O Worship the Lord”                   #6 
 
Hymn of Preparation             Aranza Valdez 

“As We Come to You in Prayer” 
 
Morning Prayer              Tim Lawrence 
Prayer Response  “Almighty Father”            Choir 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story         Pastor Williams 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)           Tim Lawrence 
Offertory                Organ 
 
Worship in Music              Sara Williams & Lea Alegado 
 
 
Message          “Star Search”   

      Michael Tuazon 
 
Hymn of Appeal              Alyssa Fitting 
     (Congregation please remain seated) 

 
Benediction            Pastor Williams 
 
Benediction Response  “Surely, Surely”             Choir 
Organ Postlude          Cindy Montalban 
 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:                         Elvia Spurgeon & Mary Jo Lawrence 
 Lead Deacon:              Tim Lawrence 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS` 
It’s a joy to have you with us this morning.  May the love of God fill your heart 
as you join our church family in a spirit of worship during our church service.  
Please let us know how we can pray for you by filling out a card from the pew 

rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:30 a.m. 
 

Song Service       Rachel Hill/Drusilla Gaines 
Welcome, Scripture, Prayer & Poem      Gene Berry 
Special Music                 Youth 
Mission Emphasis           Frank Spurgeon 
 
Bible Study                 “The Triune God” 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation 
Young Adults Class in the Associate Pastor’s Office 

Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Spanish I, & Spanish II – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes – Gym  

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the 

class of your choice. 

 
OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 

Today:   8:30 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  9:15 a.m. – Spanish Prayer Session 
  Fellowship Lunch Hosted by the Deaconesses 
  1:30 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ Castle Manor 
  4:58 p.m. – Sunset 
  5:00 p.m. – Winsome Witnessing  
  7:00 p.m. – Dr. Walter Veith – When Mammals Reigned 

Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers and Pathfinders 
  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Study 
Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  6:00 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer – www.Hillis.us/prayer  
Friday:  5:04 p.m. – Sunset 
  7:00 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m.  – Worship Service – Elder Bradley Williams 
           Offering: Conf. Church/School Building #40 

 
 

http://www.hillis.us/prayer


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
January 7, 2012 

 
UNITED PRAYER   Going forward the Thursday night United Prayer meeting 
will be determined by interest expressed at the poll at www.Hillis.us/prayer. 
 
PATHFINDER CALENDARS   The Pathfinders still have beautiful calendars 
for only $6.00 each.  See a sample on the table in the foyer and pick up an 
order blank or see Lillian Smith. 
 
THE “GIFTS FOR JESUS” OFFERING   Total received this year is 
$2384.26 for Evangelism.  Please continue to remember this fund. 
 
PRAISE GOD   We reached our goal of $5,000 for evangelism from 
recycling.  As of Dec. 21 we had a total of $5,017.26.  Remember to bring 
your recyclables each Sabbath as we work toward another $5,000. 

 
Recycling Program Thermometer 

 

 
 

 
Recyling Program Thermometer 

      

      

      

      

       
YOUR HELP IS NEEDED!   In order to print the bulletin in a timely manner 
we request that ALL information be in the office on Monday before the 
Sabbath that it is to be printed.  That way the pastors can go over it in staff 
meeting on Tuesday.  Only emergency changes will be made on 
Wednesday.  It would be a big help if all schedules, announcements etc. 
were emailed to the church office.  If you don’t have email then please give 
us a written copy.  This will cut down on confusion.  Thanks for your help.  It’s 
much appreciated.  Dru 

FUTURE EVENTS 
Jan. 15  Pathfinders Honors Fair 
Jan. 16  Church Board Meeting 
Jan. 20-22 “Becoming a Sower” 
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